
 
17th January 2025 

Dear Parents,  
 

In school we regularly discuss the different rights which all children should have and 
how we can always help others. Our Mini Vinnies and School Parliament want to 
help local children who do not have appropriate warm clothes for this time of year.  
A charity in Chester, called KidsBank, is appealing for donations. If you have any 
children’s clothes, which no longer fit, could you please consider donating them. The 
Mini Vinnies and School Parliament will collect and sort any donations. As well as 
clothes there are other items that they are collecting:

 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
Julie Le Feuvre 
Head of School 

 


